To Whom It May Concern: October 8, 2018

Jeff Smith has proved on numerous occasions that he has the knowledge, ambition and
leadership skills to serve our community as the next Montgomery County Shenftf. I’m honored to

publicly endorse Jeff Smith, who is not only a colleague and friend, but a true asset to our
community.

Jeff has over 30 years of experience serving and guiding our residents through his roles in fire
service, law enforcement and as Director of Emergency Services.

Jeff is not just a leader, he’s a team player. His motivational attitude and dedication 1s
contagious. His work ethic and experience make him a role model for staff. These qualities

define a person we can depend on and who we should elect as our next Montgomery County
Sheriff.

Jeff Smith has always been “Ready to Lead” and has my enthusiastic support this November.

Matthew L. Ossenfort
Montgomery County Executive



